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10 DOWNING STREET

THE PRIME MINISTER 12 June 1979
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Thank you for your kind letter of

12 May. It was good of you to write.

David Howell has told me about his recent

meeting with you in Paris and I welcome the

prospect of our governments working closely

together to meet the many challenges we face.

The Honourable James R. Schlesi ger.


